
 

 

Alder Community High School 
Mottram Old Road | Gee Cross | Hyde | Cheshire | SK14 5NJ 

T: 0161 368 5132 E: admin@alderchs.uk 

Headteacher: Mr R O’Regan BSc (Hons) NPQH 

 

26 June 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

At this time of year, we would normally welcome you and your children into school for our transition information 

evening and our transition days. Due to these unprecedented circumstances, we are offering a different transition 

experience this year.  

We would like to invite you to our ‘Virtual Transition’ which will be launched through our website on Thursday 2nd 

July 2020. This can be accessed via our transition sections of the website. Our virtual transition will include 

speeches from Mr O’Regan, your child’s Progress Leader (Mr Heaton), responses to frequently asked questions and 

further information about our school. At this time, you will also find out your child’s form and receive a message 

from your child’s new form tutor.  

Depending on government guidance, we are still hoping to hold a formal transition day for your child in September. 

This will allow students to familiarise themselves with the school building, our school routines and their form 

tutors. It will also give them a chance to ask any questions they may have before the timetable starts properly.  

 

We will be updating the transition website on a weekly basis moving forward and will send further information out 

to you about September transition when we have further clarification from the government.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mr R O’Regan    Mrs E White 

Headteacher    Assistant Headteacher – Behaviour and Inclusion 
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